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UNWANTED CLOTHING COLLECTION 

The new year is always a great time to have a clear out and make way 

for the new! There are lots of families that would benefit greatly from 

your unwanted clothing items, including coats, bags, hats, scarfs, 

gloves, pairs of shoes, non-logo uniform. We can also benefit from your 

donations as school will be pain a small amount for every Kilo weighed.  

Please can you save your unwanted clothing, place in a black sack and 

leave on the grass area at Denby Crest entrance on Thursday 21st 

January by 9am. These will then be collected by Bag2school and we will 

receive a cheque for the amount raised. Thank you for your support. 
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Thursday 21st January 2021 

Clothing collection 

 

Friday 5th February 2021 

Gift Amnesty 

 

February – Date TBC 

Tea towel sale 

 

March 2021 – Date TBC 

Easter Raffle 
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Sophie Morgan – Chairperson 
 
Claire Rycroft – Vice Chairperson 
 
Rebecca Williamson – Treasurer 
 
Katie Kendall - Secretary 

NEW PTFA COMMITTEE 

It has been a whirlwind of a term and on behalf of our 
current PTFA committee, I am pleased to finally say a 
huge Merry Christmas to all our Darrington families.  
You have all been so very supportive whilst we have 
been in post as PTFA committee. This is my last news 
letter as chairperson and I will be handing the reins 
over to our wonderful new PTFA team. They will need 
all your support whilst they find their feet on taking 
this challenge of continuing the PTFA which Darrington 
school have been very fortunate to have for many 
years.  Myself, Kate, Debbie and Jo will all still be 
available to give a helping hand at any events should 
they be permitted in the future. We hope you have a 
wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year and if you 
have any questions about PTFA please do not hesitate 
to contact us on Facebook or via school. Thank you all 
for your support once again. Take care Louise Harrison 



 

admin@darringtonschool.org.uk 

EASTER RAFFLE 
We are uncertain about holding any Easter events in 2021, 
however, we are still able to hold our usual Easter Raffle. We 
will be working hard to organise some lovely prizes and 
tickets will go on Sale in March. The draw will take place on a 
date to be confirmed soon.
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We are so very grateful for all your support 
since starting school in September, it has been 
difficult as we haven’t been able to provide the 
fun event’s we usually do however we do hope 
you feel that we have tried very hard to 
provide some fun treats for all the children. 
With your help we have managed to raise 

      £1780.70 
We have had to take expenses out of this total 
to purchase raffle prizes and provide gifts for 
the children but being able to put this back into 
the pot has really helped take us into the new 
year. 
 
Once again thank you so much for your 
continued support! 

 

 

NO DATE 

Facebook - @darringtonptfa 

 
If you received any gifts at Christmas or birthdays that aren’t quite 
your taste or you received two of the same gifts, we would love it if 
you could please donate them to school for future events!  
 

Please can you put in the box outside your child’s class 
on Friday 5th February 

at school drop off. 
We will then store them to help with future events. 

 
Thank you for your support! 

Contact number 

01977 232320 

 

TEA TOWEL SALE 
A chance to purchase a school T-towel with your child’s self-
portrait drawing especially for you! Watch out for more info 

soon. 


